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Engineering & Geology, Inc.

P.O. Box 271 ( 2550 W Hwy 72 Suite 1 ( Harlan, Ky 40831 ( Phone/Fax: (606) 573-6924 ( Email: khoward@howardeng-geo.com

August 8, 2023
Tennessee Department of 

Environment and Conservation
Division of Mineral & Geologic Resources-Mining
3711 Middlebrook Pike
Knoxville, Tennessee 37921
Attn: Dan Murray
Subject: Hurricane Creek Mining, LLC

   Sterling-Strays Surface Mine 2
   SMCRA Permit: 3341
   ARAP Permit: NW
   Claiborne County

Dear Mr. Murray,
Please find attached Aquatic Resources Alteration Permit (ARAP) application for Hurricane Creek Mining, located 5 miles southeast from TN 90’s junction with Valley Creek Road in Claiborne County.   
This package includes the CN-1091 form as well as the necessary attachments for the ARAP and State 401 Water Quality Certification.  In total eleven (11) streams will be impacted with the installation of twenty-one (21) culvert crossings.  Three (3) of the streams have been classified as wet weather conveyances by QHP Phil Boggs and confirmed with a field visit from TDEC on June 29, 2023.  These three features are still being classified as jurisdictional waters on the USACE 404 permit coverage.  One additional isolated wetland O which was less than 0.10 acres with no downstream connection was also discovered and confirmed during the site assessment on 6/29. All previously documented wetlands credits have been purchased through the Tennessee Mitigation Fund from the previous applicant and the attached receipts can be found in the application.  
Digital copies of the ARAP, MOM and ERI map are attached to the end of the application at a 1:500 scale.  Hard copies are being dropped off at your office.  If additional information is needed, please contact this office at (606) 573-6924 ext. 120. 
Sincerely,

Kyle Howard

Environmental Scientist

Howard Engineering & Geology
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